

## **MEMO**

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator

DATE: November 1, 2024

SUBJECT: Gateway signage update

Mike Reedy with Southeastern Signs, Inc. has presented gateway signage designs to the City Council that are consistent with Dacula's branding standards. The Council has provided feedback and has narrowed down the options to the designs attached to this memo.

After the designs have been finalized, the next step is to select the exact location of the signs. Staff anticipates having a list of options for you to review during the December Council meeting.